
Gloucester Nursery School run their own Mini-Marathon! 

 

Following the well renowned London Marathon, the children at Gloucester Nursery School ran their 

own mini-marathon on Monday, 27 April to raise money for the Brain Research Trust.  The children 

either raised money by asking family and friends to sponsor them or by bringing in a personal 

donation. 

 

The charity was chosen by one of our children Callie (Blue Parrot) whose uncle suffered an 

unexplained neurological event that nearly killed him three years ago. We are delighted to 

say he made a full recovery and he actually ran the London Marathon.  Callie’s Uncle came 

into Nursery and showed us his medal. 

 

The children entered into the spirit of the event and had great fun running around the 

perimeter of the Nursery along with the adults.  Each child received a medal when they 

completed the course. 

 

A big thank to everyone who sponsored this event you raised an amazing £659.12!  Well 

done. 

 

 
 

Comments by children: 

 

Millicent – “I ran really fast”    Charlotte – “My Daddy was a fast runner!” 

 

Zoe – “We had to go in all different directions”  Elisia – “I was happy to finish” 

 

Elisia – “We did slow walking, running, hopping and skipping” 

 

Millicent – “At the end my heart was bumping fast!” 

 


